
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Circular Letter 2023/04 

 
15 February 2023 

 
 
 
Subject:  IALA position on ITU WRC-23 Agenda Item 10 
 
To:  IALA members 
 
 
Dear IALA member, 
 
The International Telecommunication Union (ITU) World Radio Conference (WRC-23) is scheduled to take place 
20 November to 15 December 2023, and the Committees and the Secretariat have been working hard to 
represent the interests of our members. 
 
In this regard, your attention is drawn to IALA's position on WRC-23 agenda item 10 that has been submitted to 
the ITU in the attached document. The document outlines IALA's position on key issues related to the use of the 
radio frequency spectrum in the maritime sector, especially on R-Mode and VDES, and it is critical that these are 
supported by ITU. 
 
The outcomes of the WRC-23 will have a significant impact on the future of the maritime sector, and it is essential 
that IALA members work together to ensure that our collective interests are protected. 
 
Your support for IALA's position document is important, and you are encouraged to liaise with your national ITU 
representatives on this matter. If you have any thoughts or questions regarding the document, the Secretariat 
would be happy to address them. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Francis Zachariae 
Secretary-General 
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